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Prairie Creek All Season Road Project, Canadian Zinc Corporation (CanZinc) 
 

To: Distribution List  
 
Re: Information Requests – Round 2  
 

CanZinc and other parties submitted responses to undertakings from the June 2016 technical 
sessions in July and August 2016.   The submission of second round information requests is 
the next phase in the environmental assessment. 
 
This note to file informs parties that they can submit second round information requests 
using the online review system here:   
 
http://lwbors.yk.com/LWB_IMS/ReviewComment.aspx?appid=10996 
 
Second round information requests from parties are due on September 23, 2016.  
  
The Review Board has received a request for an extension to this due date from CanNor, DFO 
and Parks Canada.  In the view of these parties, the response from CanZinc to undertaking #7 
is incomplete and the second round of information requests phase should not begin until this 
undertaking receives a complete response.   
 
The Review Board will decide whether to grant the due date extension for second round 
information requests in the near future.  
 
If you have any questions the contact for the Project is: 
 
Chuck Hubert 
Sr. EA Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7052 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
chubert@reviewboard.ca 

http://lwbors.yk.com/LWB_IMS/ReviewComment.aspx?appid=10996

